
	

Presents	

 “Q&A Quandary: Interpreting Standardized Tests” 

Donna Flanders 
Interpreting standardized test items presents unique and difficult challenges for classroom interpreters. Because 
no two interpreters will sign questions the same way, the standardization of the test presentation is at risk. That 
being understood, this workshop will explore several strategies for dissecting test questions and answer choices 

in order to ease the task of translating content into 
ASL.	

January	2,	2019	from	8:30	a.m.	to	4:00	p.m.	
AIDB Mobile Regional Center 

1050 Government St. Mobile, AL  36604 

Contact Beverly Bownds to register or to request 
accommodations at Southwest@alrid.org or (251) 

432-7777.  Deadline for accommodations is December 17, 2018. Lunch will be provided. 

The Alabama Registry of Interpreters for the Deaf is an approved RID CMP sponsor for continuing education activities. These 
activities have been awarded 0.7 CEUS by The Registry of Interpreters for the Deaf at the “some” Content Knowledge Level 

for CMP and ACET participants.  Activity #:0327.0119.01.                    

 																																
PAYPAL, CHECK or MONEY ORDER only.  Paypal is available on the ALRID.org website!  

       
 
 

Please return registration to Beverly Bownds at 1050 Government St. Mobile, AL  36604.  
 In the case of cancellation, you will be notified by email. No refunds unless workshop is cancelled.   

Check or Money Order payable to “ALRID”. 
EARLY BIRD DEADLINE FOR REGISTRATION IS DECEMBER 17, 2018. 
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             Full Price 

   ALRID Members: $60 

       Non-ALRID: $70 

Students: $60 

 

Early Bird Price 

ALRID Members: $40 

Non-ALRID: $50 

Students: $40	


